Dear Caledon Town Council Members,

As a Caledon Resident for over 35 years, the ICBL no. 2022-075 renewal is an important
piece in revitalising Caledon as the greenest town in Ontario by updating policies and zoning
in relation to aggregate developments.

We do not need another quarry and we will not benefit from another quarry, let alone a
blasting quarry of this size that WILL decimate our ecosystems including the precious Credit
River. We do not need and cannot afford - financially nor in regards to safety and lives - the
increase in truck traffic on our roads, particularly Charleston Sideroad and Hurontario
(Highway 10, baby!)

| feel saddened to know that we as a community and our overwhelming and vocal opposition
to this devastation could be ignored, yet | feel hopeful that you will listen and stand up to
these companies. Say no. Renew ICBL no. 2022-075 so we have a chance to save Caledon,
and take a big step in moving toward being the greenest city in Ontario again.

Thank you for your time.

Brett Sanger





